Second Semester Review
Biology


This second semester started with an in-depth look at the field of genetics.  This led us to a comparative study of creation and evolution.  We then studied the classes of organisms that are not considered animal.  PFA offers a separate class in anatomy and physiology, which studies the human body.  A & P serves to introduce the zoological side of life.  

The specific areas studied in genetics included monohybrid and dihybrid crosses, incomplete dominance, multiple alleles, multiple gene interactions, gender-linked traits, and pedigrees. 

After comparing the various aspects of creation and evolution, we discussed bioethics, and specifically covered the topic of stem cell research.

Our study of organisms included bacteria, viruses, protists, algae, fungi, and plants.  For each of these classifications we studied form, structure, growth and development, and their relationship to diseases and disorders.  Included in this study was a review of our own body’s biological defenses.  

We ended the year with plants.  We examined leaf, stem, and root structures, floral anatomy, botanical physiology, and fruits and seeds.  We even got a chance to use a dichotomous key to identify some of the wonderful trees near our campus.

This has been but a glimpse into God’s incredible creation.  The students’ artwork included the depicting and labeling of everything from seaweed to amoebae to mushrooms.  We also dissected and drew flowers (collected from home and the neighborhood).  We even enjoyed the dramatic side of some of the students with an impromptu play on photosynthesis.   


						


